
August 25, 2017 
      
Parents: 

Welcome to 5th Grade!  We’ve had a wonderful first week of school. We’ve been busy working on 
organization, routines, and expectations.  The students are prepared and we’re enjoying and excited about 
getting to know your children.   

 
This is our first Parent/Student Check-Up and will be the last one on paper.   All future Parent/Student 

Check-Ups will be done through email so please ensure that we have an email on file for you. 
 
Parent/Student Check-Ups require you to take a few minutes to sit with your child to check their 

grades on the student portal and review their binder and the work within it. You should discuss the grades 
and/or comments, organization of the binder, and the neatness and quality of the work. You should also 
provide your child with encouragement to continue doing an outstanding job and suggestions for how to 
improve their work whenever necessary.  In addition, you should sign all papers with a grade of “D” or 
lower and all test papers.   Finally, please sign below, along with your child, indicating that you have 
reviewed the binder and papers and discussed them with your child.  Return this signed form with the 
graded papers on Monday, August 28, 2017. 

 
PTA is a valuable asset to the school and our classroom and your contributions help to continue their 

efforts.  As of today, we have not reached 100% PTA membership.  If you have not sent in your complete PTA 
membership form along with the fee and you plan on doing so, please do ASAP. 

 
 

 
 

Thank you, 
Mrs. Azcuy         Ms. Collier 
sazcuy@dadeschools.net       collierc@dadeschools.net 
 

Please provide us with your email address(s) where future Parent/Student Check-Ups should be sent.  If you do 
not have an email account please let us know so we can provide you with a hard copy. 

 

My email address is (please print legibly)            

 

Comments:                 

                

                

                

                
Student Signature       Date           Parent Signature       Date 
          

Important Dates 
 

Monday, September 4th – Labor Day – No School 
Monday, September 11 – Open House  
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